
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council 24 April 2003 

2. IDRIS ROAD – PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Board decided that the concept plan for the renewal of the kerb and dish channels in Idris Road 

from Wairakei Road to Blighs Road be approved and circulated for public comment. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


